
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

EVERGREEN BULLETIN – February 24, 2016 
 

 

NEXT WEEK’S MEETING – First meeting of March – Full Dress Uniform and $10 dues.  Please bring your 
IA classwork books to review with your instructors, too.  There is a possibility we may make up the 
honor meeting instead of classwork  – we will send an email by the end of Sunday if that is the case. 
 

WATER FOR FLINT – Our service project for February is collecting funds to support the Michigan 
Conference response to the water crisis in Flint, MI.  The State of Michigan has requested assistance 
from the Seventh-day Adventist church.  The Michigan Conference will be assisting with the operation of 
a warehouse in March.  Please collect and bring loose change and other donations to this Saturday’s rec 
night.  We are trying to fill a 5-gallon water bottle.  Donations will be forwarded to the Conference to 
help fund their relief efforts. 
   

REC NIGHT – Come to the Pathfinder Building this Saturday night for fun and fellowship.  Worship will 
begin at 6:30 pm, followed by games until 9:00 pm.  Light snacks will be provided.  Pathfinders may 
invite one friend. 
 

 BASIC WATER SAFETY – Pathfinders who need to complete this requirement (Friends, and other first 
year Pathfinders) should come to the AU swimming pool at 1 pm.  Others may come for open swim from 
2 pm – 3 pm.  Modest, one-piece swim suits. 
  

FANCY DRILL TEAM  – Drill team will not meet this week.  The next meeting is Sunday, March 6, from 10 
am – 12 pm.  Please bring a lunch with you, as knot-tying will begin immediately following drill. 
  

KNOT TYING – Time has been scheduled for each class to work on their knot tying skills.  We will meet 
from 12 – 4 pm at the Pathfinder Building on Sunday, March 6.  Each class level has a different 
requirement.  Staff will be available to help each Pathfinder learn the knots they need to know.    If you 
have already completed some of your requirements, or are in a early class level (Friends/Companions), 
you may not need to attend the whole time.  Please contact your instructor or Mr. Potter if you have 
questions.  Staff, please talk with Mr. Potter to see how you can help. 
 

STAFF MEETING – The March staff meeting will be on March 6 (time to be determined).  We need to 
vote for Pathfinder and TLT of the month before the staff meeting.  Please email your nominations to 
Matt by Sunday evening, February 28. 
  

PATHFINDER BIBLE EXPERIENCE – Practice continues each Friday night at PMC, from 7 – 8:30.  We are 
preparing for the Conference Level, to be held on Sabbath, March 5, at GLAA. 
 

We will meet for additional practice on Sabbath from 5 pm – 6:30 pm at the Pathfinder Building (just 
before rec night).  Supper will be provided for PBE team members. 
 
 

Matt Johnson, Director 
 

PMC Evergreen Pathfinders 
evergreenpathfinders@gmail.com 
 

 

 


